OiL CONSERVATION COMMISSION
1000 RID BRAZOS ROAD
AZTEC, NEW MEXICO

Pebruary 6, 1961

Bayview 0i{1 Company
614 Republic National Bank Building
Dallas, Texas

Attn¢ HMr. George L. Duggan
Dear Sir:

I am returning the acreage dedication plats which you submitted on
Fedruary 1, 1961, along with a copy of my original letter of December
21, 1960. We already have in our files a plat showing 152.56 acres.

The purpose of my letter wos to inquire whether or not you wished to
dedicate a full half-section unit to this well in order to increase your
allowable. A+ it now stands, with a 152+5€-acre unit your acreage
Jactor will be .48, meaning that your allowable is approximately cut

in half because of the short acreage factor.

Iy you own another quarter in this section I would suggest that it
be dedicated to this well.

We are returning your plats for this purpose.

Yours very truly

Emery C. Arnold
Supervisor, District #3
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